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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .    

 Practiced our cutting skills with scissors by following straight and wavy 

lines. 
 

 Talked about animals that are wild and those that we keep as pets as we 

cared for animals in our vets role play area.    
 

  Made clocks to help us learn about sequencing numbers and learning rou-

tines of the day. 
 

 Learnt about objects which are big and small during small group activities. 
 

 Made binoculars to hunt around the garden spotting birds. 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will                                                                            

 Make nutritious vegetable and fruit juice using a juicing machine. 
 

 Make a picture frame of our families using the ‘You Choose’ book to inspire 

us. 
 

 Practice counting out our numbers as we  add our ingredients to our potions 

and spells . 
 

 Use our gross motor skills as we wave our incredible hulk green streamers 

that we will make.  

Home learning… 

 

֎ Look at birds in your garden. Why not count them and talk about their  

differences. 
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Important Notices  

We are delighted to inform parents that 
Miss Lacey has passed her apprenticeship 

with flying colours and she is now a level 2 
qualified nursery practitioner 

Well Done Miss Lacey! 


